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Beautiful Buffalo River Action 
Committee: July 27th Meeting

07/18/2017

The Beautiful Buffalo River Action Committee (“Committee”) has scheduled its third quarter meeting to 
be held July 27th at 1:00 p.m. at the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”).

ADEQ states that the agenda includes:

 Update on the Watershed Management Plan by the Arkansas Natural Resources Commission
 White River Waterkeeper Presentation
 Nature Conservancy of Arkansas Presentation

As noted in a previous post, Arkansas Governor Asa Hutchinson announced the formation of the 
Committee whose purpose is to establish an Arkansas-led approach to identify and address potential 
issues of concern in the Buffalo River Watershed through the development of a non-regulatory, 
watershed-based management plan.

A copy of the ADEQ Media Advisory can be downloaded here.
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